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Oregon will not meet our overall clean energy goals without high energy use facilities 

being required to meet the same energy targets as electric utilities. HB 2816 will not 

hinder economic development and would stabilize the industry by bringing every 

company up to the same level and instill public confidence that the industry is 

participating in our clean energy transition. We need all hands on deck. Please 

support HB2816. 


